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Calendar 

Important Dates in Term 3, 2018 
Week 9 

Monday, 17th September CommBank Start Smart 

Tuesday, 18th September CommBank Start Smart 

Wednesday, 19th September Regional Athletics Carnival 

Thursday, 20th September P&C Thirsty Thursday 

Friday, 21st September Summer PSSA 

Week 10 

Wednesday, 26th September K-6 Assembly 

Friday, 28th September Summer PSSA 

 
 
Principal’s Message 
 

Whole School Performance 

Our school community came together last night for our 
2018 Night of Nights – our Whole School Performance. A 
packed house of close to 400 provided an exciting 
atmosphere for our 235 students to perform their part in 
our production of ‘Play that Funky Music!’  

 

Our teachers and students have worked on this 
production for 18 school weeks since the beginning of 
Term 2 and every teacher and every student is to be 
commended for their persistence in making this a night to 
remember. The moment at the very end of the night 
where EVERY student shared the stage at the same time 
was extremely special, memorable and full of pride.  

A very special thanks goes to Miss Amy Reardon for her 
coordination of this major event and her commitment to 
giving every student the best experience possible. 
Congratulations! 

Just a reminder that School Memories Captured were 
present last night filming the entire production. All families 
received a payment envelope to order a DVD earlier this 
term. The DVDs cost $25 each. If you wish to order a 
DVD please complete your envelope, enclose payment 
and give it to your child’s teacher before the end of term. 

 

Blacktown Festival of Performing Arts 

Continuing on the theme of performing arts, 
approximately 35 of our students attended Wyndham 
College, Quakers Hill on Tuesday, 4th September for the 
2018 Blacktown Festival of Performing Arts. This was 
another incredible event showcasing the talent in our 
school through our senior choir and also our ‘Hey Mickey’ 
Dance Group. Special thanks to all of the students for 
their commitment to these performances and also to Miss 
Amy Reardon and Mrs Pho Kirkland for their leadership 
of these opportunities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Office Hours 
Monday to Friday 

8:20am - 3pm 

Canteen 
Monday, Wednesday & Friday 

8:20am - 2pm 

 

Before & After School 
Care 

 
Enrolments can be made online 
at: www.squiggler.com.au/enrol-

now/ or for more 
information contact Urvashi 

Barot on 0481 229 280 

 

Uniform Shop 
Uniforms are sold in the canteen 

Monday, Wednesday & Friday 
8:20am - 9am 

 
Payment by 

cash & cheque 
at school 

OR 
prepay online using 
MasterCard Visa or 

 

mailto:themeadows-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.squiggler.com.au/enrol-now/
http://www.squiggler.com.au/enrol-now/
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Zone Athletics Carnival 

Congratulations to the strong contingent of students who 
proudly represented our school at the Seven Hills / 
Wentworthville PSSA Zone Athletics Carnival last week. 
We achieved a number of fine performances but none 
better than Shanelle from Year 6 who will represent the 
zone at The Sydney West Regional Athletics 
Championships next week in 100 metres and Long Jump 
events. We wish Shanelle all the best! 

 

Summer is on its way – School Dresses! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With the weather hotting up and Summer seemingly just 
around the corner, it may be time for parents and carers 
of our female students to consider purchasing a new 
school dress. We introduced our new dress this year and 
it looks fantastic! The dresses are available for $40 each 
from the Uniform Shop at our Canteen each Monday, 
Wednesday and Friday.  

 

Sports in Schools Australia Note 

All families who have opted to pay for our Sports in 
Schools Australia (SISA) program on a term-by-term 
basis should have received a note today requesting 
payment for the Term 4 program. Students involved in 
this program will continue to develop their abilities in 
gymnastics, sports skills as well as social skills. The cost 
is $10 for Term 4 and each class will have 5 sessions 
across the term on Monday afternoons. Please refer to 
the Term Planner further in this newsletter for dates of 
each session for K-2 classes and Years 3-6. 

 

Thirsty Thursday 

Just a reminder from our P&C team that we have this 
term’s much-loved ‘Thirsty Thursday’ snow cone stall this 
upcoming Thursday, 20th September. As usual, raspberry 
and cola flavours will be available for the regular price of 
$1 each. 

 

 

 

Special Group Photos 

Our special group photos have arrived! Last month, a 
photographer from The School Photographer attended 
our school to take photos of various leadership, sports 
and performance groups as well as a photo of 3/4H with 
Mr Hobby, who joined us after the original photo date in 
Term 1.  

These photos will be on display on our office foyer doors 
until the end of term. If you wish to order any photos 
please either ; 

- Collect an envelope from the office, fill it 
out/enclose payment, and return it to your child’s 
teacher. 

- Visit www.theschoolphotographer.com.au and 
order/pay online. 

 

http://www.theschoolphotographer.com.au/
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Kinder Enrolments for 2019 

Do you have a younger child ready to start Kinder at The 
Meadows PS next year? Or do you know someone in the 
neighbourhood who has? If so, please come along or 
invite your neighbours to come along and commence the 
enrolment process NOW! We already have over 30 
students enrolled for Kinder in 2019 but we are eager to 
make it to at least 40 before Kindergarten Orientation 
starts in Term 4. Please make all enquiries through Mrs 
Anderson at the front office. 

All parents and carers who have already enrolled their 
children will receive a letter in the post shortly containing 
an invitation to a Kinder Enrolment Interview and also a 
special postcard outlining all of the details for our ‘Ready, 
Set, Kindy’ Kinder Orientation Program. If you’ve enrolled 
you child in Kinder, keep an eye out in the mail later next 
week! 

 

School Gates – Closing Times 

Just a reminder that our school gates close at 9:00am 
each morning and at 3:20pm each afternoon. It is always 
lovely to see parents mingling and conversing around the 
play equipment each afternoon whilst their children enjoy 
some extra play with friends. Please ensure that you 
have left the school by 3:20pm to enable the school 
cleaners to keep to their schedule. 

 

Term Planner for Term 4 

Attached to this newsletter is a copy of the Community 
Calendar for next term. Be sure to keep this up on the 
fridge or in another prominent spot at home to keep up 
with everything happening at The Meadows Public 
School! 

 

Toilets – P&C Request 

At our most recent P&C Meeting last Tuesday, some 
members expressed concern over the non-supply of 
liquid soap in our boys and girls toilets. Liquid soap was 
removed from our toilets some time ago after we 
experienced a number of issues with the inappropriate 
use of the soap, in many cases causing dangerous, 
slippery floors in the student amenities. I have reviewed 
the situation and have agreed to trial a return of liquid 
soap until the end of term. Students will be advised of our 
expectations at assembly next week and the situation will 
be monitored in the hope that ALL students cooperate 
and use the facilities appropriately. 

 

Look after each other, 

Scott Staveley 
Principal 

Week 7 Week 8 
Teacher’s Awards 
(2 points) 
 

Teacher’s Awards 
(2 points) 

KO Shamel  
Zach 

KO Michael  
Smit 

    
KR Jenuli KR Biliv 
 Nicola 

 
 Julius 

1/2L Michael  
Rayan 

1/2L Esha  
Gurveen 

    
1/2R Faizan  

Owais 
1/2R Jasmine D  

Kashvi 
    
1/2S Asna 

Hezekiah 
1/2S Misha 

Vedanshi 
    
3/4B Ana-Leah 

Narges 
3/4B Kane 

Malok 
    
3/4H Hugo  

Selim  
3/4H Manuth 

Zeel 
    
3/4T  Awrang  

Lachlan 
3/4T Keeley  

Remojan  
    
3-6L       Timothy 3-6L Monica 
    
5/6KB Jacob  

Shihab 
5/6KB Liam  

Mahi 
    
5/6P Emily  

Tithu  
5/6P Eilaf 

Strantz 

  At The Meadows we are 
Safe, Responsible Learners! 
 

CONGRATULATIONS 
Award Winners! 
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------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
NEW ENROLMENTS AND STUDENTS NOT RETURNING IN 2019 

 
To assist with planning staffing, accommodation and other resources for next year, we would ask that if you have a child who 
is due to start Kindergarten in 2019 or know of someone who is in area and has a child due to start Kindergarten please make 
sure to get your enrolment forms in as soon as possible.  
 
Alternatively if you know that you will not be returning next year or that you will not be starting till later in the year because of a 
family holiday please complete the following forms and return them to the school office.  
 
To: The Principal, The Meadows Public School 
  
Pupils Name: _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ Class:_ _ _ _ _   Pupils Name: _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ Class:_ _ _ _ _ 
  
Pupils Name: _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ Class:_ _ _ _ _   Pupils Name: _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ Class:_ _ _ _ _  
 

LEAVERS  

 My child/children will not be attending The Meadows Public School in 2019. Last day of attendance:.…………… 
Moving to………………………………………………………………………….. (new school)  
 

LATE RETURNERS  

 My child/children will be returning to The Meadows Public School on ……………………………….(Anticipated Date of 
Return) after the commencement of Term 1, 2019. (Tuesday, 29th January 2019) because……………………………....  
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Signed: ……………………………………………………………. (Parent/Guardian) 
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Community Noticeboard 
The Meadows Public School, as a service to parents, will 
advertise community events that may be of interest.    
The Meadows Public School does not necessarily endorse 
or sponsor the events and accepts no responsibility for the 
management or organisation of these events 
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